
Some great things in the last week.  Last Friday’s Opening Liturgy was very special.  I was most impressed with the way 

our Year 6 students stood up as leaders.  Their involvement in the preparation of the liturgy in combination with the 

way they presented themselves was exceptional.  We have much to be thankful  for in Ms Troianni, Mrs Robinson, Mrs 

Cook and Fr Andrew, very supportive parents and wonderful students. 
We were also pleased to have Paula Gallagher join us to work on verse speaking in some classes, and the recom-

mencement of our Choir and Ensemble programs.  Each year these aspects of our school keep improving in size and 

quality and it is something we should be very proud of. 
I know an absolute highlight for everyone this week was having Martin Heppel from the Resilience Project join us.  

Students from Prep to Year 6 loved his presentation and really engaged with his message.  I have never seen a stronger 

attendance at a School Parent Night in any school. To have so many great people and parents come along in order to 

become even better was tremendous. 
I feel very privileged in sharing a little in the lives of our families.  Within our community, we have families who I have 

seen face up to trauma and grow from it.  These amazing role models, and learning from people like Martin, make us all 

stronger, and better placed to support each other and our families. 
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Week 4 

 Monday Parish 
Mass 9am—5B 

& 1C 

 Morning Pray-
er—8.45am 

Tues—5W 
Wed—Pupil 
Free         

Thurs—TW 

 Friday Assem-
bly 10.25am - 

3T 

 

Click our school 

crest to go our 

school website 

calendar. 
Click the facebook 

icon to go to our 

school facebook 

page. 

Click the Parish logo 

to go to the Parish 

Newsletter. 

 

 

Support a Reader 

We are looking for parents to help with reading in all 

year levels. If you have some time available during the 

school day please email Nicole on ni-

cole_cooper@rok.catholic.edu.au or call 41521380. 

http://www.saintpatricks.qld.edu.au/index.php/event-calendar
https://www.facebook.com/St-Patricks-Catholic-Primary-School-Bundaberg-552393574890558/
http://bundabergcatholic.net.au/newsletter/Current_Bulletin.pdf
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AFL Come and Try. 

 

AFL Super Clinic. 

 
Free for boys and girls of all ages to come and meet some Brisbane Lions Players.  There will be fun games and a 

chance for photos and autographs. 

 

When: Tuesday 21st February 

 

Where:  Kendalls Flat Bundaberg. 

 

Time:  4pm – 5 -30pm. 

 

For anymore info contact Shaun Stone 0420980514  or email shaun.stone@aflq.com.au 

Support a Reader 

mailto:shaun.stone@aflq.com.au

